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Warwickshire County Council Children's Centres Public Consultation

Warwickshire County Council is proposing new ways to offer services and support to children and their families, and in particular children under 5. 

The council is putting forward changes to how services are provided to local children and their families by remodelling its Children’s Centres and is considering different ways to make sure families who use them get the right support for the right issue at the right time. The proposals aim to save £1.12m from council budget and also fit plans to transform children's services. 

The consultation commenced on Thursday 29 June and will run through to Monday 11 September.

We understand how passionately people feel about their local services and we appreciate that these proposals will attract widespread attention. As part of the consultation we want to hear from as many people as possible including local families, staff, service providers and local residents. To assist in any enquiries that you may have, I would ask that you visit the consultation information available on www.warwickshire.gov.uk/ask

For those who want to complete the questionnaire online please go to https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FamilyHubs  and for further information go to www.warwickshire.gov.uk/familyhubsconsultation 

The consultation information is also available in alternative formats via familyhubs@warwickshire.gov.uk or phone 01926 742350

Public meetings will also take place across the county starting on 20 July, and the dates and times will be made available on the consultation website
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